
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th January 2018  

Dear Parents/Carers 

We would like to invite you to complete our first ever home challenge. Following on 

from some of our map making skills this week, our challenge is for you to create a 

map of a small part of you and your child’s journey to nursery school. The map can 

be made from anything and presented in any way you like.  

If you would like to take part in this home challenge please could you bring your 

completed map into school by Wednesday 17th January.  

We are going to displaying some of the completed ones in the home area. 

We hope you will enjoy completing this challenge with your child. Have fun! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Freshfield Nursery School team  

Home Challenge – Maps  


